
Molex Inc. is an Illinois-based multinational electronic component manufacturer  
that recently announced plans to shut down a profitable plant in the southwest of 
France, laying off more than 250 workers. It is anticipated that production will be 
moved to China and Vietnam.

Our sister federation in France, the CGT, is sending a delegation of workers from 
the French plant to confront management at its annual shareholders’ meeting this 
Friday in Lisle, Ill.

Please join our French brothers and sisters at this event and help us send a strong 
message to Molex management and shareholders.

GLOBAL SOLIDARITY
NOW!

Meet the CGT delegation in front of Molex headquarters

Friday, Oct. 30 • 9 a.m.
for a demonstration of solidarity with French workers

trying to save their jobs.

Molex Inc.
2222 Wellington Court

Lisle, Ill.

Directions: Take I-290 W to I-88 W to I-355 S to US-34/Ogden Ave.;  
turn right at E. Ogden Ave/US-34 W; turn left at Indiana Ave.; take first right 
onto Wellington Ave./Wellington Ct.

An Injury to One Is an Injury to All!

AFL-CIO


